
Dear Sir or Madame,  
 

Regarding the redrawing of our United States House of Representatives (Congressional) and Oregon 
State Senate and State House of Representatives (Legislative) district boundaries, please do not 
silence our voices. It is imperative that the votes and representation of the eastern side of the state 
are heard in a fair and non-partisan fashion. 
 

Thanks for your consideration, 
 

John Eden 

Ontario 

 


